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Cuddington Primary School 

Ash Road, Cuddington, 

Cheshire, CW8 2NY 

 

Phone: 01270360030 

Email: admin@cuddington.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs S Mills 

Friday 23rd September 2022 

Dear Cuddington Parents and Families, 

 

Staff News 

What better way to start this week’s newsletter than to share the most wonderful news that Mrs Cobb 

is expecting her first baby in February. She aims to stay with us until the middle of January and I am 

sure you will all join me in sending her the warmest of ‘congratulations.’ 

Mrs Potter and I are now looking for a Year 2 teacher to start working with our fabulous year 2 class 

from January 😊 

Family Support Worker 

As many of you know, Mrs Heard left us in May to begin a full-time job, therefore, we have recruited a 

new Family Support Worker to help all families across the 3 schools in our trust. She will work at 

Cuddington each Wednesday. Before she moved to the Cheshire West area, she used to be a Family 

Intervention Worker and is really excited to be picking up this role in our schools. She has already 

contacted some of our families for a variety of reasons and is here to support our families in any way 
she can. 

Enrichment Club 

As Mrs Ireland worked as a Sports Leader in our Enrichment Club we have had to replace her (not an 

easy job at all)! In the short term (until October half term) Mr Luke Mills will work with our children 

in Enrichment Club whilst I look for a substantive sports coach to join our team permanently.  

Class Dojos 

For those of you who have read our Behaviour Policy (on the Behaviour page of our website), you will 

know that one of the ways we reward our children is awarding them with a ‘dojo point.’ We will be 

rewarding our children for one of 3 reasons; respecting ourselves, respecting each other and 

respecting our environment. By the end of next week, all parents will have access to the number of 

points awarded to their child and what the points have been awarded for. We ask that you support 

your child in following our 3 school rules by sharing with your child a huge ‘well done’ if they have 

been awarded points during that particular week. 

Junior Road Safety Officers 

In our Celebration Assembly today, we announced the names of our Junior Road Safety Officers and 

the team of children who will support them. Thank you to Evie and Joe who will lead on this important 

role with the help of Callum, Harry and Yasmin 
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Next week each class will be nominating our ECO Warriors and School Council Members – their names 

will be announced in next week’s Celebration assembly. 

 

Have a lovely weekend when it arrives, 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs S Mills 

Head Teacher 

 


